Minutes of School Council Meeting 31/3/23
1. Welcome and Introduction
A special welcome to Lola the dog.  This was her first meeting.
We have been so busy, we haven’t managed a meeting for a while.  Mr Satchwell apologised.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Update on playground project: After choosing the type of equipment that the children wanted (a climbing frame), Mr Satchwell had to go to three companies to ask them how much it would cost.  The three companies all came back with slightly different designs.  We looked at the designs and decided that we didn’t need another slide but we liked the idea of a climbing wall.  It was decided that we will have a bigger climbing frame with no slide but a wall to climb too.  We hope work will start after Easter and the children will be playing on it before the summer holidays.
3. We also discussed having Lola the dog in school.  Everyone agreed it was great to have her in school because she is calm, cuddly and fun.
Mr Satchwell asked us what sort of things would we like to do with Lola.  Suggestions included: creating an agility course, buying toys to play with her, setting up a list so children could walk her and many more.
It was agreed that after Easter, the School Council will work to create a set of rules for the children to follow when they are with Lola.  We will call these, Lola’s Golden Rules.


